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July 19t 2023

Re: End of Term
Dear Parent and Carers,

| just thought I'd write briefly prior to the end of term. As you know, tomorrow we bid farewell to
our Year 6 and some of the families, many of whom have long associations with our school. We'll
miss them all and I'm looking forward to the Leaver’'s Assembly tomorrow which will give us all a
chance to say goodbye. One of the best things about Our Lady’s is that partnership between
parents, carers and staff. It creates such a feeling of family and warmth which provides such a

foundation for the experiences and success of the children.

I've attached the end of year PTFA flyer. What an amazing and invaluable job they've done for us

this year; raising funds and creating opportunities for us to gather and celebrate our community!
| sincerely wish you the very best for the summer holidays and look forward to seeing the new
Reception Class in September and all the children coming back to their new teachers. We'll
begin at 8.40am on Monday September 4*.

Kind regards

Paul
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Paul Barber
Head Teacher

Tel (01273) 306980 Fax (01273) 308809 Email admin@lourdes.brighton-hove.sch.uk

Head Teacher: Mr Paul Barber
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